
YOUR STAY IN HAMEAU ALBERT 1ER 
DURING THE RENOVATION OF THE FARMS’ ROOFS

Inaugurated in 1997, the farms (3 buildings including 12 bedrooms, the spa and the 
traditional restaurant ‘La Maison Carrier’) need a roof’s renovation which will be done this 
spring.

Works will start on the 6th May 2019 and should be finished on the 22sd June 2019. During 
this time, our customers will be accommodating in our main building in order to avoid as 
much as we can the inconvenient generated by the works (noise in particular).

The following places will remain open but might be disrupted by noise: 
- the swimming-pool
- the restaurant and his terrace ‘La Maison Carrier’*
- the garden.

Most of the rooms in our main building are on the Mont Blanc side and won’t be affected 
by the noise.

Aware of the inconvenience caused by this work, we make all our efforts to limit them and 
ensure you an agreeable stay during this period.
 
We look forward to welcoming you in our property and we remain at your disposal for any 
question about this works and your stay.

Perrine Maillet-Carrier,
General manager of Hameau Albert 1er

Tel. +334 50 53 05 09
infos@hameaualbert.fr

* The restaurant ‘La Maison Carrier’ will be closed from the 26th May to the 13th June 2019.
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